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24 September 2018 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

SCHOOL FUNDING THROUGH FREE SCHOOL MEALS AND ARMED FORCES CHILDREN 
 
Your child’s school receives funding from the Government to cover the costs of providing 
education.  This can include all school running costs, such as employing teachers and support 
staff, books and equipment, computers and expenses on our school building. 
 
The school is given more money if we have children who are entitled to a free school meal or 
have a parent in the armed forces. 
 
If your child falls into either of these categories please contact the school office. 
 
It is in all our interests that we bring in as much money as we can to support our school and 
ensure children get the best possible education. 
 
Many thanks for your help.  Our aim is to ensure that our school obtains all the Government funds 
that are available. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Clough 
Headteacher 
 
 


